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QUESTIONNAIRE TO BE SENT TO THE MEMBER STATES OF CITEL ON 
INTERNATIONAL ROAMING SERVICES 

 
 
The XVIII Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/ Information and 
Communication Technologies (PCC.I), 

 
DECIDES: 

 
1. To instruct the CITEL Secretariat to send the form included in document CCP.I-
TEL/doc.2160r1/11 “PROPOSED QUESTIONNAIRE TO BE SENT TO THE MEMBER STATES OF 
CITEL ON INTERNATIONAL ROAMING SERVICES” to CITEL’s member Administrations. 
 
2. To request the Member States to complete the questionnaire and return it by August 1, 2011, by 
e-mail to the Rapporteur of the Rapporteurship on Roaming (presidencia@osiptel.gob.pe), with a copy to 
the CITEL Secretariat (citel@oas.org). 
 
3. To request the Rapporteurship to do the necessary follow-up, compilation and processing of the 
information obtained. 
 
4. To request the Rapporteurship to prepare a progress report for the next PCC.I meeting. 
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